

## **MEDIA ADVISORY**

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – July 21, 2008

Contact: Jan Morrison Lovell Communications Phone: (615) 297-7766 E-mail: jan@lovell.com

## CAPSTAR BANK COMMEMORATES FIRST BRANCH OPENING

WHAT: A grand-opening ribbon cutting at CapStar Bank's headquarters and downtown

branch, with brief remarks by CEO Claire Tucker. The bank's opening follows regulatory approval by the Tennessee Department of Financial Institutions and the Federal Reserve Bank and the issuance of deposit insurance by the Federal

Deposit Insurance Corporation.

WHEN: July 22, 2008

10:30 a.m. Reception

11:00 a.m. Remarks and ribbon cutting by dignitaries and Claire Tucker

WHERE: CapStar Bank

201 Fourth Avenue North (across from the L & C Tower)

Ninth Floor

Parking is available in the garage located at 147 Fourth Avenue North, half a block south of Church Street. When leaving, present your parking ticket and this

media advisory to the attendant for complimentary parking.

WHO: CapStar bank executives, community leaders and government officials from

throughout the area will help celebrate this momentous opening.